Nunthorpe
Academy

3 June 2019
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5 and Year 6 students

A Question and Answer Session with Nunthorpe Academy

As part of the Primary Transition process for Year 6 students joining Nunthorpe
Academy in September 2019, and for those students in Year 5 considering joining
our Academy in 2020, we are holding a ‘Question and Answer’ session in your
child’s Primary School on the following date and time:

Date: Tuesday 18 June 2019

Time: 3.15 pm

Venue: The Avenue Primary School

We very much hope that you will take this opportunity to come along to meet us, and
that you will leave us feeling more knowledgeable and relaxed about the change
from Primary to Secondary education.

If you have any questions or queries about this please do not hesitate to contact

Karen Deen on kdeen@nunthorpe.co.uk or on the Academy telephone number
below.

We very much look forward to meeting with you!
Yours sincerely

[
Danny Yates Karen Deen
Head of School Transition Manager
Nunthorpe Acadermy
Gulsborough Rnad
MNunthorpe
Middlesbrough
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